

May 16, 2024

ASSOCIATION STAFF:

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 251-945-5112

PLEASE RESERVE THE DATE ON YOUR CALENDAR

110TH ANNUAL GATHERING BALDWIN BAPTIST ASSOCIATION MONDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2024 6:00 PM—8:00 PM

FOR OUR PASTORS, CHURCH STAFF, ASSOCIATIONAL MINISTRY LEADERS AND A SPECIFIC NUMBER OF MESSENGERS ELECTED BY YOUR CHURCH

We have received numerous positive comments from so many about how they enjoyed and were encouraged by the format and location of our last annual gathering. We are looking forward to taking the same approach this October. We are keeping the gathering at a central location in our county to make it easier for people to travel to an evening banquet. The food was outstanding this past time and we look forward to a repeat of a wonderful meal with good fellowship around round tables. We look forward to IGNITE WORSHIP from the

University of Mobile to return and lead us in praise and worship.

Jack Diven, pastor of the new church plant (Your Church) in
Las Vegas, Nevada is scheduled to bring a missions challenge. There
will be some brief but important business. There will be displays by
our ministry leaders.

Our Annual gathering is also a time for us to express appreciation to our pastors. This will be a very special time as we recognize their service for the Lord Jesus Christ. Each church may elect a specific number of messengers to attend. To determine your number of messengers please contact the associational office.

PLEASE RESERVE THIS TIME ON YOUR CALENDAR AND PLAN TO ATTEND.

Rick Ellison
Director of Missions
Association Missions Strategist



GOD'S ROCK-SOLID TRUTH IN A WORLD OF SHIFTING SANDS

It is almost summer and churches across Baldwin County will have the opportunity to reach out to children and families with **Vacation Bible School.**We would like to help get the word out with our Facebook page, as well as here on our Association page in The Alabama Baptist.

Please contact us and let us know the dates, times and theme of your **VBS** at office@baldwinbaptist.com or 251-945-5112

Our Girls Mission Camp is in need of the following food items to be donated:

Individual Packages of Snacks for the Girls

Debbie Snack Cakes (all varieties)
Potato Chips (all varieties)

Snack Mix Rotation Needs

Goldfish - Pretzel Sticks - Cheerios - M & M's - Gummy Worms

If you or your church would like to make a donation, please contact Christine Ponder at 251-979-3774 or email her at theponders2@gmail.com for more details



Youth Pastors

meet the last Tuesday of every month to plan for upcoming events. If you would like to be added to this email list please email us at office@baldwinbaptist.com

The next meeting is Tuesday, May 28

Pathways Professional Counseling

Individual and Family Counseling in Baldwin County Please call 251-639-1022



WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!



As some of you may know, Camp Baldwin does something pretty crazy every May and August...we call it "Bed Changeout" and it involves transitioning 37 motel rooms to bunk rooms (and back again in August) for our summer groups. AL Camper's On Mission has been an I incredible partner with these projects over the years, however, they will not be able to help this May.

Thankfully, we have also had local church volunteers from FBC Gulf Shores, Oasis Church and others help us in recent years. We are asking for volunteers from our local churches to help bridge the gap this May 20-22 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. It can be for any one day or all three days and can be individuals or groups of volunteers. Lunch will be provided each day.

Please share this need with your church members and have them RSVP with me, if possible, so that we can plan for lunches, etc. I can be reached by email at gjohnson@campbaldwin.org and 251-987-5100. Thanks in advance for your help with this important project that allows more kids and youth to hear the Gospel each summer!

POSITIONS AVAILABLE:

Eastwood Baptist
Part-Time Youth Minister
Email resume to:
ronniecriswell@gmail.com

Or call 251-234-0301

FBC Loxley
Full-Time Associate Pastor
of Worship
Email resume to:
info@fbcloxley.com

<u>FBC Loxley</u> <u>Part-Time Minister to Students</u> Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com Miflin Baptist
Bi-vocational Pastor
Email resume to
mrbill1949.bc@gmail.com

Oyster Bay Baptist
Part-Time Music Minister/
Worship Leader
Email resume to:
info@oysterbay.church
Or call (251)968-7805

Silverhill FBC Lead Pastor

Please send resume to: silverhillfirstbaptistchurch @gmail.com

<u>Silverhill FBC</u> <u>Part-Time Music Minister</u> Please send resume to: Fbc36576@gmail.com

Silverhill FBC Part-Time Youth Pastor Please send resume to: silverhillfbc2023@gmail.com

Southside Baptist
Pianist
Email resume to:
susnconway@aol.com